
E-32 Equity and Inclusive Education
E-34 Safe Schools
P-3 Indemnification of Members of the          
Board and Employees
P-10 Principal the NCDS B welcomed new

permanent staff:
school year, Pope Francis will become a Kindergarten to Grade 4
school and O’Gorman Intermediate will be a Grade 5-8 school. 

Student Trustees’ Report
It was another busy month at OHS. Elena and
Sahayma reported on a  number of events including,
Easter activities, IDERD award recipients and the
Reach team making it to provincials!

Academic reporting included Mrs. Shelley’s Food
and Culture class and Camp Tournesol, a virtual
French experience attended by an OHS French class.

The student election process is in its final stage and
the election will be held Friday, April 26, 2024.

And last but not least, OHS is back on stage with a
major production.

 which is now posted to
the NCDSB website. 

We have made some gains across the Board with our efforts to improve
student achievement outcomes. 

Board of Trustees
Our trustees engaged in shared
discussion and learning in three key
areas: preparation for the up� cgaughraonrhe eohuhe  e astees a si hation’s Annual General Meeting

being held in May, the revised process
for policy  B-9 Administrative Expenses,
and the regulatory changes to the
performance appraisal of the Director of
Education. 

Best Wishes Anne-Marie 
and Marc!

 May 1-4, 2024

Catholic
Education Week
May 5-10, 2024


